
 

Dear Soroptimists, 
 
First Warsaw Club is organising an event “Democracy Is A Woman” to celebrate the 
centenary of bestowing voting rights on women in Poland. 
 
It will be held from 12th to 14th of October 2018 in Warsaw. 
 
We have invited prominent speakers to present different perspectives and 
approaches on women in democracy.  
 
Many attractions will accompany the conference. 
 
We would be honoured if you joined to celebrate with us.   
 
For more details, please see the attached programme and registration form.  
The conference will be translated into English.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in Warsaw! 
 
Best regards, 

Alicja Mikołajczyk-Kontek 
President of the First SI Warsaw Club 
 

 


